
 
Welcome to 2X – Mrs Greatrex’s class 

 
Dear parents/carers and pupils, 
 
We hope you are well and are looking forward to your time in 2X.  When you come to 
Stanley we would like you to come into school through this door.  This will be for your 
class only. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  

Staff will be at the 
door ready to greet 

children and to 
return children to 

parent/carers at the 
end of the day. 

 



Please enter the yard through the gate shown below: 
 

 
 

 
We hope you are looking forward to your time in 2X. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


